

WASHINGTON COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

Sheriff Fred Newman

MEDIA RELEASE

FOR RELEASE: August 11, 2011

For More Information:

Sheriff Fred Newman Washington County, Virginia Sheriff's Office 20281 Rustic Lane Abingdon, VA 24210

Deputy Honored by Virginia Highway Safety Office

Washington County Sheriff's Deputy, First Sergeant Greg Hogston, has been honored by the Virginia Highway Safety Office as the statewide recipient of the 2011 Click It or Ticket Leadership Award. The award recognizes one law enforcement officer from the State of Virginia who had contributed to the activities of the "Click It or Ticket" May mobilization efforts that include enforcement efforts, public information and education, training received, events, talks, presentations, and participation in the Click It or Ticket May mobilization.

First Sergeant Hogston was nominated by Washington County Sheriff Fred Newman who said, "Without a doubt, First Sergeant Hogston's efforts have had a very positive impact in transportation safety for Washington County. His dedication in making Washington County a safer environment for the motoring public is evident by his hard work and dedication. He is a credit to the Washington County Sheriff's Office and to the citizens of Washington County."

The presentation was made on Tuesday, August 9, 2011, at the Virginia Highway Safety Office's annual workshop held at the Southwest Virginia Higher Education Center in Abingdon, VA.

